
 

 

Milan, January 9th 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Viafarini organization for contemporary art, I hereby invite Mrs. Galit Eilat and 
three artists or curators, to be nominated by the Israeli Center for Digital Art, to come to Milan 
on March 17th 2009.  
Their presence here is necessary in order to present and introduce to our public the digital 
archive of the Israeli Center for Digital Art, as well as to deliver a series of lectures concerning 
the several activities of the Center, on the occasion of the opening of the scheduled exhibition 
that will be held at Careof Viafarini DOCVA space. 
 
 
 
On faith, 
 
 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco 
Viafarini director 

 
 
 


